Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Jules Burns <

Sent: 20 February 2022 12:37

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard Development - application no: 2021/3225/P

We are writing to express our concern about this application. As a Hampstead resident and a daily visitor to the
Heath and Parliament Hill in particular we have been alarmed by the size and in particular the height of the
proposed development which will destroy the view across London. It’s lack of green spaces and commitment to
affordable housing are very disappointing.

We would ask the planning department to ensure that these four issues are addressed.

Jules & Cheryl Burns
16 Chesterford Gardens
NW3 7DE



